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April 20, 2009

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 0330 1-2429

Re: DG 05-076 and DG 06-120
Energy North Natural Gas, Inc d!b/a National Grid NFl
Residential Low Income Assistance Program Quarterly Report

Dear Ms. Howland:

In compliance with the Low Income Assistance Program approved by the Commission in Order No. 24,669 issued in DG
06-120 on September 22, 2006 Energy North Natural Gas, Inc. d!bla National Grid NH herewith files its Residential
Low Income Assistance Program Quarterly Report for the quarter ending March 2009 for the 2008-09 program year.

This report has been filed electronically with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission in accordance with Order
Number 24,223 issued on October 24, 2003, in which the Commission found that the filing requirement would be
satisfied by filing one electronic copy and one paper copy with the Commission.

Please contact me by phone at 781-907-1836, or by email at ann.leary@us.ngrid.com, if you have any further questions.
A pdf version of this report can be sent by email.

Yours truly,

Ann E. Leary
Manager of Pricing— New England
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